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Director’s Note 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

210 Update 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is the icon on ECOs Website 

www.edgertououtreach.org.  It is found on the upper 

right corner of the website.  Click on the picture on the 

website to view the bi-weekly updates, videos and      

information related to the the 210 Project. 

   Upcoming  

Birthdays 

 

 

Mary Bue 3/28 

Maureen O’Connell 4/6 

Lona Hjortland 4/11 

Cody Ryan 4/12 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are reading 

this at ECO and 

would   prefer to    

receive via email 

please let Sarah 

know:                          

608.921.2905 

 

Coming Events 

 

 March Bag Sale 

Update  Wednesday 

3/27– Saturday 3/30 

 April Lead Volunteer 

Meeting ~ Friday 

April 12 ~ 8:30am 

 April Board Meeting 

Monday April 15, 

6:30pm 

 April Bag Sale 

Thursday 4/25 ~ 

Saturday 4/27 

 

 

 

Food Pantry Needs: 

 Cereal 

 Soup ~ all types 

 Peanut Butter 

 Jelly 

 Tuna 

 Canned pastas 

 Canned fruit 

 Dish Soap 

 Toilet Paper 

 Deodorant 

 

Did you know ECO can accept 

fresh and frozen items?  If you see 

a good sale on an item consider 

picking up a few for the pantry! 

 

At Edgerton Outreach, our crew is profoundly grateful for 

the unwavering dedication and flexibility exhibited by our 

volunteers, particularly amidst the recent changes in the 

layout of our retail Thrift Store. Your commitment to our 

mission and your willingness to adapt has been truly     

remarkable. As we navigate through transitions in store 

layout aimed at enhancing customer experience and       

optimizing operations, our volunteers have been            

instrumental in ensuring a seamless transition for both staff 

and patrons. The staff of Edgerton Outreach extends our 

sincerest appreciation to each and every volunteer for their 

invaluable contributions and support, which continue to 

enrich the lives of those we serve at Edgerton Outreach.  

April 21-27 is National 

Volunteer Week.  Tanya 

will be providing a list 

of activities going on to 

celebrate our            

Volunteers.  

Thank  you for all you 

do to support ECO! 


